Elder Ambassador Committee of the Orange County Commission on Aging

JUNE 9, 2016 @ 2:00 P.Mm.
Pine Hills Community Center, 6408 Jennings Road, Orlando FL 32818
In Building B Conference Room

Meeting Minutes

Present
Norma Asencio, WellCare
Mimi Reggentin, Office on Aging

Minutes

Ms. Reggentin opened the meeting and thanked Ms. Asencio for attending.
Ms. Reggentin discussed the restructuring of the Office on Aging and the loss of the project
coordinator position. This position will not be filled. Ms. Reggentin stated there is a need to
balance the projects within the Commission on Aging with the staff resources.
The following changes are being made:

o Reduction of the LIFE Information for Elders Series and elimination of the West

Oaks Library seminars and the Renaissance Senior Center seminars; and,

o Halting the Elder Ambassador program.
Ms. Asencio discussed the importance of the Elder Ambassador program, stating this
program was designed to help increase awareness of elder services in minority communities.
Ms. Reggentin stated the Office on Aging will continue to update the Community Resources
for Elders document and other materials.
Ms. Reggentin stated the next step will be to formally notified the Elder Ambassador
volunteers.
The meeting concluded at 3:30 p.m.
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